
Villa Cresta Tots 

Snack Policy 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Villa Cresta Tots is preparing for another productive and rewarding year and 

anticipate that you and your child will have a wonderful experience with us! 

In accordance with the new State Board of Education regulations, the use of ice 

packs in lunch boxes/bags is prohibited.  Please have your child bring one snack 

and a small water to enjoy during snack time.  The snack and water should be 

placed in a lunch box or bag clearly labeled with your child’s name.  Some 

examples of acceptable snacks are: 

 Sliced or diced fruit 

 Pretzels 

 Raisins/or other dried fruit 

 Mini-muffins 

 Crackers, cheez-its, goldfish, etc. 

 Cut up veggies 

 Dry cereal 

 

Please do not send any dairy or nut products.  These include but are not 

limited to milk, yogurt, cheese, peanut butter or “honey-nut” cereals. 

We are looking forward to getting to know each of you and your child throughout 

the year! 
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